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Chariton Memorial Hospital

ATTN: Mr, Frederic C. Dreyer, Jr.
President

363 Highland Avenue

Fall kiver, Massachusetts 02720

Gentlemen:
Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-01876/87-01

This refers to your letter dated September 9, 1987, in response to our letter
deted August 18, 1987,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your l1censed program,

In accordance with a2 teiephone conversation on September 29, 1987, between
Or. C. Mandell, RSO, and Mr, C. T. Oberg of this office, we understand that
you will or have taken appropriate action to assure that these and other
similar violations will not occur in the future.

If our understanding 1n this matter 1s not correct, please advise us in
writing within 10 days of your receipt of this letter,

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

Oﬁfmﬂi$f'.':ﬁ

ohn it." iz

John R. White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
¢c!
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Informatfon Safety (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachuserts
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